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Grant Bryden 
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Tēnā koe Grant 
 
Thank you for your request of 5 February 2025, to Fire and Emergency New Zealand requesting 
further information relating to a response we provided you on 4 February 2025 about plans to 
replace fire appliance Wellington City 211. Specifically:  
 

• With respect to the response to my original question 3…can you please provide further 
detail on the exact nature of the "changes to be made to it from initial postproduction 
delivery" including details of the original components and the intended replacement item. 
 

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). The operational 
introduction of the new MAN appliance into Wellington City Station has been delayed due to the 
following work being required: 
 

• Change the locker equipment stowage layout. 
• Resolve the outstanding radio frequency interference issues. This is yet to be fully 

resolved, but ground planes and additional earth bonds have been added to date. 
• Resolve some outstanding defects (no change to original component model). 
• Replace the conspicuity markings and signage under warranty due to a product defect. 
• Resolve issues with the high-pressure foam system. The resolution will include a different 

foam pump, screen, and check valve. 
 
We trust that the information being provided is of assistance. If you require further information, 
please email officialinformationrequests@fireandemergency.nz 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Aidan Saunders 
Manager, Information Requests 
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